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WE ARE HAVING TWO SHORT STORY READINGS. ONE IS ABOUT THE MEMORY 

CLUB OF SUN LAKES,  AND THE  SKIT IS  ABOUT AN ELDERLY COUPLE TRYING 

TO WORK THE GSP.  THE SKIT WAS WRITTEN BY HOWARD HUMMEL AND WILL 

BE PERFORMED BY PHYLLIS NOVY AND NEWCOMER RICH PALLADINO.  IT IS 

QUITE FUNNY.  THESE WILL BE AT THE APRIL 8TH MEETING WHICH WILL START 

WITH A SOCIAL FROM  6:00 TO 6:30  AND THE ENTERTAINMENT WILL 

FOLLOW.  ,MAKE SURE YOUR GLASS IS FULL. 
 

SANDY PALLET IS PLANNING ON MODERATING AN EVENING OF DISCUSSIONS ON 

ANY NUMBER OF TOPICS IN MARCH.  THAT SHOULD BE VERY INTERESTING. 

 

PAT WOLFE IS PLANNING TO HAVE MORE SCRIPT READINGS WITH THE DATES 

YET TO BE DETERMINED. 

HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE VIRTUALLY SOON. 
JO BIRLIN 
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Sun Lakes Community Theatre Board 

 

President/ 

Assistant Treasurer 

Greg Posniack 

Vice President 

Sandy Pallett 

Secretary 

Jim Brown 

480-883-9192 480-926-6954 602-421-6870 

 

Treasurer/ Budget 

Cindi Decker 

 

MJ Clement 

Tech Team Liaison 

 

Education/ Social Programs 

Robin Murry  and Sandy Pallett 

515-770-7974 480-739-7457 562-335-0673             480-926-6954 

 

Publicity 

Jo Birlin 

 

Membership/ Business 
Development 

Jack Mitchell 

 

Hospitality Committee Chairman 

Marcia Greene 

480-802-2214 520-468-9061 602-793-0846 

 

Play Reading Chairman/ 
School Liaison 

Roger Edmonds 

 

Children’s Theatre 

Sandy Bocynesky 

 

Technology/Webmaster/Ticket 
Sales 

Jim Nielsen 

480-261-9957 480-283-1145 602-717-8830 

 

Sunshine/Facebook 

Barry Berger 

 

Archives 

Barry and Joan Berger 

 

Asides 

Sonja White 

480-883-2071 480-883-2071 480-895-1986 
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As the Sunshine person, I look forward to keeping you informed 
of different events. If you have any life-cycle information for our 
fellow Theatre Group members, births, deaths, illness, 
graduations, please contact me, Barry Berger 
at lumenprobb@yahoo.com or (480) 883-2071 

 
 
 

 
 

Attention All Committee Chairs: 
I will be maintaining the on-line calendar on our website, 
www.slctinfo.com so we can have a central and accurate place to 
be able check on up-coming events and dates. Please email me, 
Barry Berger, at lumenprobb@yahoo.com with meeting, 

performance and any other dates you might feel are pertinent.  
Barry Berger 
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